Thank You:: Help Students Get the Homework Help They Need



Dear Library Advocate,

Thanks to your advocacy efforts, we received good news on June 8, that a majority of Councilmembers called for new library investments in the FY23 May revised city budget. Read More

Library Advocates, Call to Action: Many San Diego students, K-12, rely on the SDPL's "**Do Your Homework at the Library**" tutors to help them with their homework and improve their grades. Read <u>HERE</u> why the program is in need of your help to prevent the discontinuation of this very valuable student resource. **Time is of the essence!** Act NOW





